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DOMVILLE STREET (ARTHUR) 
NOTICE OF CONSTRUCTION  
 

May 16, 2025 

The Township of Wellington North’s Contractor, Drexler Construction, is preparing to resume 
construction related to the Domville Street reconstruction project (see below key plan).  The 
contractor will be on site to completed deficiency work followed by roadway asphalt restoration.  
Local and emergency access will be maintained throughout construction. 

 
Key Plan 

If you have any questions, concerns or feedback, please contact: 
 
Shaun Smith       Adrien Griffiths 
Triton Engineering Services Ltd.     OR  Drexler Construction 
519-843-3920 Ext. 248    519-856-9526 
ssmith@tritoneng.on.ca     adrien@drexlerconstruction.on.ca 

   
Regards, 
Tammy Stevenson, C.E.T.  
Manager of Infrastructure and Engineering 
519-848-3620 Ext. 4629 
tstevenson@wellington-north.com 


